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Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Good luck to our students  Milly, Bridie, Josie, Tom, Lilly, Jacob, Hannah, Pip and Annie 
who are attending the Goulburn/Crookwell P.S.S.A. District Swimming Carnival tomorrow, 
Friday, 26th February.  We wish you well. 
 
The students are enjoying Rugby 7’s non-contact with Peta and Matt from the Brumbies.  
They are developing their throwing, passing and catching, how to hold the ball and     
learning about how to score a try. 
 
Year 6 held a successful fundraiser by selling “spiders” and ice-creams.  The students (and 
staff) certainly enjoyed them. 
 
Taralga Public School is a great small school that is very well resourced.  Enrolments are 
always welcome, phone 48402047. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Liza Duncan   
Principal  ☺    

                           

 

 

 

 

TERM 1 WEEK 5 25th February, 2021 

Good luck tomorrow, team!! 



P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success - Week 4 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Larry Cummins 
Josie Calleja 
Jacob Corby 
Lillyann Cummins 
Dekkoda Morgan 
Cayden Pirihi 
Milly Cummins 
Hannah Calleja 
Kobee Morgan 
Taylah Sheridan 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
Oscar Stuart-Camenzuli 
Regan Martin 
 

Hannah Calleja 
Taylah Sheridan 
Jayden Farrow 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
Seth Whitehouse 
Regan Martin 

 

 Use friendly talk 

 Speak nicely to other students; 

 Be kind to other students. 

Quincy Quoll Says: Be Respectful 

Happy Birthday to you in January and February:  
 

Hendrix - 20th Jan  Mrs Twigg - 30th Jan Lucas - 3rd February    

Sofia Farrow  
Alec Gardner x 2 
Hendrix Pirihi x 3 
Jack Towell  
Ruby Albans x 4 
Decllan Morgan 
Mickey Winder x 2 
Chase Johansen 
Pippa Bell 
Logan Meredith 
 

Sofia Farrow x 2 
Alec Gardner 
Ruby Albans 
Mylah Burfitt 
Decllan Morgan 
Mickey Winder x 3 
Scarlet Condran x 2 
Chase Johansen x 3 
Jannie Cummins x 2 
Hunter Pirihi 
Pippa Bell 
Cayden Pirihi 
Maggie Chalker 
Kobee Morgan x 2 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3-4-5-6 CURROBUNG CLASS ROOM 
 

We have had a busy week in the Currobung Class Room.  We have been working hard learning new  
concepts in Mathematics, in the different grades, including position, area and volume. 
 
We have created some beautiful artworks using PVC printing tiles, which we had to carve and then use 
to print.  Thank you Mrs Green, for your assistance.   
 
We have also been working hard on our poems for the Taralga Show.  The theme this year is “water.”  
Students have written some lovely poems. 
 
Good luck to our swimmers going to the District Swimming Carnival in Goulburn tomorrow. 



W E E K  5   

THE  OFFICE CORNER:     

Thank you to those families who have paid the 
$80.00 contribution to the school.  You may pay 
by instalments if this is a better option for you. 

WALL OF FAME 
Congratulations to Maggie Chalker for achieving her 
2nd Certificate of Commendation - 6 Honour Ribbons 
and 60 Progress Awards. 
 
Also, congratulations to Maggie for receiving the 
School’s Award of Excellence Banner.  She has worked 
consistently to achieve this award. 
 
Well done, Maggie, keep up the good work, we are all 
very proud, your efforts are a credit to you. ☺ 




